
 
 
 

 

 

Welcome to Gorsemoor Primary School 
 

At Gorsemoor Primary school, we pride ourselves in placing children at the centre of all that we do, focusing 

on their academic and personal achievements and enabling children to reach their potential in both. We place 

great importance in kindness and respect being mutual, both within our school community and the world 

around us. We love our school and are very proud of our accomplishments, including the school’s most recent 

good Ofsted grading (September 2021).  

 

People are proud to be part of Gorsemoor and share the same moral commitment to secure the best 

outcomes for our pupils, as exemplified in our school vision and values. Pupils, families, staff, governors and 

our local community respect each other and collaborate to create the experiences and opportunities that 

enable our pupils to achieve their full potential at school and beyond. Through a welcoming, safe and secure 

environment, the pupils enjoy the challenge our education provides. 

 

We are proud of our school community and work in partnership with our families to inspire the children to 

believe in themselves and to achieve the highest of standards. We encourage our parents to provide support 

for their children and for the school. Parents are a vital part of the whole team which promotes the child’s 

learning and well-being. We very much hope that you will take every opportunity to take part in the life of 

the school and its role within the community. We adopt an ‘open door policy’, encouraging all our 

parents/carers to share with us in celebrations and also any concerns which they may have.  

 

We are a highly inclusive school and make sure that everyone can succeed in a place where they feel safe, 

happy and well. Safeguarding children is also very important to us and we take care in making sure that our 

policies reflect our practice and procedures. 

 

We work hard to ensure that we create a caring, dedicated team, enabling everyone to achieve their best, 

inclusive of staff. We are committed to ensuring that we create the best possible opportunities for the 

professional development of all staff and by choosing to work at Gorsemoor we can provide wide and varied 

CPD experiences, that support continued school improvement and a real desire to take the school forward. 

 

If your career aspirations and motivation matches the professional qualities we seek, you may be the right 

person to join our team. Visits to the school and informal discussions with the schools leadership team are 

positively encouraged. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us and we look forward 

to hearing from you.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. E. Lees and Mrs. N. Costello 

Co-Headteachers 


